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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director

DENR- MIMAROPA

1515 L. & S Building,

Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila
FROM : The Director
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATION ON THE ISSUANCE OF A

AND D CERTIFICATIONS, REGARDING THE DISPUTED
LOTS DESCRIBED AS LOT NOS. 4921 AND 4637, CAD 860-D,
LOCATED IN THE MUNICIPALITY OF SAN VICENTE,
PALAWAN

This refers to the email of MR. JULIETO E. ENOLPE dated October 26, 2023, in
connection with his letter to Hon. Sec. Maria Antonia Yulo Loyzaga, DENR dated 10/20/2023,
requesting for the above-noted subject.

Please be informed that we have already forwarded to you the same subject through our
Memorandum dated October 20, 2023, a copy of which is attached. As such, and considering
that the matter treated herein falls within the administrative jurisdiction of that Office pursuant
to EO 192 s. 1987, the Reorganization Act of the Department of Environment and Natural
Resources, we are referring the same to your end for appropriate action. Hence, please inform
the requesting party of any action taken thereon, copy furnish this Office for reference

purposes.
For appropriate action.
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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director

DENR- MIMAROPA
1515 L & S Building,
Roxas Blvd.. Ermita, Manila

FROM . The Director

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATION ON THE ISSUANCE OF A
AND D CERTIFICATIONS, REGARDING THE DISPUTED
LOTS DESCRIBED AS LOT NOS. 4921 AND 4637, CAD 860-D,
LOCATED IN THE MUNICIPALITY OF SAN VICENTE,
PALAWAN

This refers to the letter of MR. JULIETO E. ENLOPE dated September 18, 2023,
requesting for the above-noted subject.

As the matter treated herein falls within the administrative jurisdiction of that Office
pursuant to EO 192 s. 1987, the Reorganization Act of the Department of Environment and
Natural Resources, we are referring the same to your end for appropriate action. Hence, please
inform the requesting party of any action taken thereon, and copy furnish this Office for
reference purposes.

For appropriate action.
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